
Glassboro Public Schools 
 

 

MEMO 

 

 

To:  Dr. Mark Silverstein, Superintendent of Schools 
 

From: Lauren Kerr, TEB Principal 
   

Date: October 10, 2024 
 

Re: Action Memo 

       October 10, 2024 Board Meeting 

 

 

Request Board approval to amend the approval for nurse summer hours for Thomas E. Bowe 

Middle School originally approved at the May 2024 Board meeting. The action item was listed 

as staff TBD, request the amendment to list the nurse should for Thomas E Bowe Middle 

School as Sherry Richards.  
 

 

 

 


